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From: Nancy Dunbar, MD, Special Coagulation Lab Medical Director   
Malory Tetreault, Hematology Laboratory Supervisor 
            Lauren Salvatore, Special Coagulation Technical Specialist 

 	
Date: 6/8/2023
 
RE:  Factor IX and XI Inhibitor - changes in reporting
Effective June 14th, 2023 the Coagulation Laboratory will begin sending out Factor IX and XI inhibitor assays 
to Mayo Laboratories. 

What do Providers need to do?

Please order utilizing a miscellaneous lab requisition. Please reach out for additional information if needed.


For questions or additional information, please contact:

Special Coagulation Technical Specialist, Lauren Salvatore, 650-8604
Hematology Supervisor, Malory Tetreault, 650-8407
Special Coagulation Medical Director, Nancy Dunbar, MD 650-8747
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